
 

Acorn Weekly 
April 29- 
             May 9, 2024

Acorns have 
been quite 
busy the last 
couple of 
weeks! 
Creatures, 
water, 
cardboard, 
watercolor, 
oh my!

Caring for our new garden… Thank you for our new 
sensory table!!!

Watercolors for invitations and for gifts

Empty squirt bottles for some new play inspirations

Letting our frogs go, then meeting our caterpillars and ladybug larva!



 

Acorns 1st May Day 
We made flower crowns- thank you Shasta! 

We prepped some “potpourri” to toss. 
We took a break to meet a little lamb. 

We got all dressed up. 
We danced and sang. 

Miss Jess made it out alive! 
I’d call it a success!



I am amazed at how the Acorn children have become comfortable with all 
the weather. While cold and rain can be hard for some, it’s really the wind 
that gets me. The constant sensory input and the extra effort it takes to 
move when the wind pushes you (think like you’re 3 ft tall) can really 
wear on you. But these Acorns made some good fun in the wind this 
week. Their design and creativity shined as 12 of them made “kites”- 
some moved like tornados, some were ripped out of hands by the strong 
winds, but all were fun! We also used the wind to blow bubbles. And, 
found a corner to hide in when we had enough in the new hammock spot.


